
DIARY DATES 

 

Membership Renewals 

Renewals of membership are now due. The usual form for this is enclosed 

 

Monday 4th March 1996, Dr. Michael Clift, `The Turin Shroud' St. Woolos. Cathedral, Clifton 

Road, Newport, Gwent, 7.30 pm. [Dr. Clift advises: 'I think it would be courteous for those 

wanting to come to ask permission of the Dean of Monmouth, the Deanery, Stow Hill, Newport, 

Gwent NP9 4ED, tel. 01633 263338, or the Secretary of the Friends of St. Woolos, Miss J.A. 

Sollis, 38 Allt-yr-yn Crescent, Newport, Gwent, NP9 5GD. tel. 01633 266343. 

 

Wednesday 24 April 1996, BSTS Spring Meeting Dr. Allan Mills "The Image on the Shroud: 

A Product of the 'Yellowing Reaction'?', 7pm. The Board Room of the Society of Authors, 84 

Drayton Gardens, South Kensington, London SW10 [Nearest Underground Gloucester Road, 

then due south. Drayton Gardens is a turning south of Old Brompton Road] 

 

 

The British Society for the Turin Shroud was founded in 1977 to act as a forum for individuals 

from all walks of life sharing an interest in the Shroud mystery. The Society is non-

denominational and has no party-line for or against the Shroud's authenticity. The Society's 

officers all work on an entirely voluntary basis, and members include doctors, chemists, 

physicists, genealogists, lawyers, artists, historians and many more. Approximately one-third are 

from outside the UK. Currently this Newsletter is published three times a year, and while a 

balanced stance is attempted, inevitably it reflects the Editor's personal biases. For 

subscription/membership details contact General Secretary Dr. Michael Clift at 9 Glevum Close, 

Longlevens, Gloucester GL2 9JJ, tel. 01452 532515 

 


